Dear Mr Thuaire

Lam in receipt of your letter of 14 February 2014 about revised plans for the Garden House

My home backs onto the Garden House garden, and I do not wish for there to be a larger house reducing the
green space [ have chosen to live next to for the last 23 years.

These revised documents do not change my objections to this proposal, and I hope Camden will listen to my
objections and those of others and reject this application.

Your sincerely,
Julie Kleeman

12 Heath Villas
London NW3 1AW



